
Subject: Re: Production interfaces with further limitations
Posted by Milan Wölke  on Wed, 04 Mar 2020 12:58:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Stefan,
sorry for the delayed reply. In general I would agree with your interpretation of the
attribute code. It needs to be some kind of string that
describes the block across systems. Since the standard does
not restrict it to decimal, neither should a consumer.

Best regards, Milan

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Forum

https://www.railml.org/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=39
https://www.railml.org/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=708&goto=2365#msg_2365
https://www.railml.org/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=2365
https://www.railml.org/forum/index.php

